
 

 
 
TO: Ande Banks, VI, Acting City Manager 

FROM: Kristin McCombe, CDBG Program Manager  

DATE: 058/06/2024   

RE: CDBG 2020 and 2022 Action Plan Amendments 

 

Summary:  
The thirty day public comment period has ended. Staff proposes that the following amendment be 
me made:  
 

 $101,368.13 of CDBG funding that was designated to the 2022 Vine Street Sidewalk Project 
(Harris Gardens to Main) will be moved to the 2022 North Liberty Gateway Art project. 

 $67,247.91 of CDBG funding that was designated to the 2020 Vine Street Sidewalk Project will be 
moved to the 2022 North Liberty Gateway Art project. 

 
Staff will make a short presentation, to be followed by a vote on the item. 
 
Background:  

Funding was transferred to this project in 2022 for the creation of the actual art structure. 

Additional funding is being transferred from two other projects at this time to cover the costs 

associated with updating the nearby infrastructure and building the island that will function as 

the base for the structure. 

 
Key Issues:  
n/a 

 

Environmental Impact:  

A standard environmental review has been completed. 

 

Fiscal Impact:  

None 

 

Prior Actions:  



n/a 

 
Alternatives: (a) Approve the amendment; or 

 (b) Do not approve the amendment 

 

Community Engagement:  
An ad was placed in the DNR for the public hearing, followed by a public hearing and public comment 

period.  

 
Recommendation:  
Staff recommends that council approve this item. 
 
Attachments:   

 
Review:  

The initiating Department Director will place in Legistar, in sequence of transmittal, the names of each department 

that must initial their review in order for this item to be placed on the City Council agenda. The completion of 

review only addresses the readiness of the issue for Council consideration. This does not address the 

recommendation for approval or denial of the issue.  

 


